JINGLETOWN CHARTER SCHOOL

4703 Tidewater Avenue QOakland, California 94601-4910 Telephone (510)532-6751

March 10, 1996
Dear Mr. Roberts,

Thank you very much for your contribution of six chess sets to
our school. As Imentioned to you before, a number of the students
have just recently - within the last couple of weeks - been introduced
to the game of chess and have been inquiring about the possibility of
starting a chess club at school. With that in mind we have already
had one fundraiser at school in order to purchase some chess sets but
have so far fallen short of the required funds.

Since neither our students nor our school have much money to
spare, we have had to rely heavily on the generous contributions of
organizations and individuals such as yourself in order to provide our
students with many of the amenities that most schools take for
granted. It was with amazing luck that my class and I happened
upon you and the students you were teaching last Thursday
afternoon. Your obvious love for the game is quite contagious and I
must say that our students are even more excited than ever about the
chance to learn and play.

On behalf of both students and staff at the Charter School, it is
with great appreciation that we accept your donation. Thank you.

Sincerely,
tonio Cediel

Jingletown Charter School Teacher



